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Ashley Quick

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 10:31 AM
To: 'Howard Krueger'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning Mr. Krueger,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6010                   
 
 
From: Howard Krueger [mailto:hokr95@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase 
 
FPL asking for a 23% rate increase so the shareholders can go from 11.5% to 12.5% profit is just another example of the 
rich getting richer while the worker or retiree gets the shaft.  I didn't get any wage increase in the last 5 years and am now 
retired. DO NOT APPROVE THIS INCREASE! 
 
Howard Krueger 
3411 56th Ter. E. 
Bradenton FL 34203 
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